
 

COUNCIL NOTICEBOARD
www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au

MICHAEL TUDBALL,  
CHIEF EXECUTIVE OFFICER

CONNECT TO COUNCIL 

Southern Grampians Shire Council aims to attract and retain skilled, loyal and  
dedicated people by offering work-based training opportunities, flexible working  
arrangements and providing a great work / life balance.

We currently have the following employment opportunities available:

•	 SCHOOL CROSSING SUPERVISOR (Casual, Band 1)

For further information and a copy of the position description, contact 5573 0431 or 
visit www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

WE WANT YOU! COMMUNITY INCLUSION ADVISORY COMMITTEE
Have you got an interest in community inclusion and participation for people with a 
disability? Are you part of a relevant service provider, community organisation, group 
or an individual?  Then we want you to join the Community Inclusion Advisory 
Committee! 
The Community Inclusion Advisory Committee advises Council on disability issues and 
promotes participation of people with a disability in community life. 

An Information Session regarding membership of the Community Inclusion Advisory 
Committee will be held on Wednesday 19 July 2017 from 2.00pm – 3.00pm in 
Southern Grampians Adult Education (SGAE) located at 48 Thompson Street Hamil-
ton. Afternoon tea will be provided. 
If you are interested in attending this session please contact Jane Coshutt on 5573 
0243 or email jcoshutt@sthgrampians.vic.gov.au by 12pm Monday 17 July 2017.

ADOPTION OF 2017/2018 BUDGET
Notice is given that at its Special Meeting on 12 July 2017 Council resolved that its 
Budget and declaration of rates and charges for 2017/2018 be adopted, as presented 
to that meeting.
Copies of the Budget are available for inspection at Council’s Brown Street and Market 
Place Business Centres, at licensed Post Offices (excluding Hamilton) within the Shire 
during normal hours of business, and at Council’s website 
www.sthgrampians.vic.gov.au under ‘Publications, Policies and Strategies’.

COLERAINE FLOOD INVESTIGATION CONSULTATION SESSION
Members of the Coleraine community are invited to an information session for the 
Coleraine Flood Investigation project which has now commenced.
Coleraine Senior Citizens Centre, 16 Henty Street 
Wednesday 19 July at 7pm.
The session will provide an introduction to the project team and outline the project plan 
and objectives. It is an opportunity for community members to contribute their 
knowledge of flooding and historical flood information (such as photographs or 
historical accounts) to the project. 
If you have any questions please email colerainefloodstudy@sthgrampians.vic.gov.au 
or phone Graeme Jeffery at the Glenelg Hopkins CMA on 5571 2526.

BRANXHOLME PUBLIC HALL RESERVE
At the request of the Department of Environment, Land, Water and Planning, a public 
meeting will be held at the Branxholme Public Hall Reserve on Monday 24 July 2017 at 
7.30pm.
The purpose of this meeting is to receive nominations from not less than three or more 
than nine persons for appointment of a Committee of Management for the Branxholme 
Public Hall Reserve Committee for the next three year period.


